
From: Representative Nathan Ballentine <schouse71@aim.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/10/2011 5:10:48 PM
Subject: Re: Thank you

Need to make it regular event. (That's my thought). Too easy for everyone to rah-rah one time and 
then break ranks later.

I would say at least offer it twice a month during session and then once every other month out of 
session.

Stay informed about our community and state issues at www.nathansnews.com

From: "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Date: Thu, 10 Feb 2011 16:24:17 -0500
To: Nathan Ballentine (schouse71@aol.com)<schouse71@aol.com> 
Subject: Thank you

Nathan,
Thank you for your support last night.
Any overall feedback?
Thanks, Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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